
Interview participants needed for Karuk Cultural Fire and Resources Study 

Tony Marks-Block, PhD student at Stanford University, is conducting a study on 
the availability and use of fire-dependent resources by Karuk Tribal members. 
Given ongoing prescribed fire and harvesting/hunting restrictions in Ka-
ruk Territory, this study hopes to provide information that is beneficial for Trib-
al efforts to increase prescribed burning and access to fire-dependent re-
sources. The Karuk Tribal Council has approved the proposal for research.  

The interviews should take between 1 and 2 hours and participants will be 
compensated with $20 in recognition for their participation. Interviews will not 
be audio recorded, and will be anonymous and confidential. Participants may 
decide after the interview to restrict the use of their provided information    

Tony will be conducting interviews throughout the duration of 2017. To partici-
pate please contact Tony at: 415.238.1359        tonymb@stanford.edu 
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